
From: Myriathi Spathi [mailto:mspathi@mfa.gov.cy]  

Sent: jeudi 23 août 2012 10:31 
To: 'Nico Laurijssen'; 'Segbedzi.Norgbey@unep.org'; 'ashwin.bhouraskar@fao.org' 

Subject: RE: CYPRUS RESPONSE TO THE Review of the synergies arrangement: questionnaire for 
Parties 

 
Dear Sir, dear Madam, 
 
Following your email dated 18 July and 8 August regarding the questionnaire for Parties on the review of 
the synergies arrangement, I would like to inform you that the competent authorities of the Republic of 
Cyprus have studied carefully the above-mentioned questionnaire and wished to inform the Secretariat 
of the Basel, Rotterdam and Stockholm Conventions that the questionnaire does not apply to Cyprus, 
because no capacity building programs were developed at the national or regional level and no activities 
for coordination took place beyond those already in place. 
 
In view of the above, please do not hesitate to contact us for further inquires. 
 
Regards, 
 
Anthi SPATHI 
 
Ms Anthi SPATHI 
Second Secretary 
Permanent Mission of the Republic of Cyprus 
to the Office of the UN in Geneva 
Tel: +41 22 7982150 
Fax: +41 22 7910084 
Email: mspathi@mfa.gov.cy 
            anthi.spathi@cyprusmission.ch 
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